
Subject Re: Oral history project

From MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

To Pania Walton <pania.walton@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc Mike Kininmonth <warm_sand@xtra.co.nz>

Date 2021-06-10 16:49

Good afternoon Pania,

Thank you for your email. I apologise for the delay in replying, I have only just come across your email.

Yes we are undertaking a Mapua Memories project. I have copies Mike Kininmonth into this reply as he is guiding the
interview process.

It would be great to catch up over a hot drink to share notes. If you let me know when you are available and I will
see if both Mike and I can arrange a time that suits you.

Kind Regards

Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

On 2021-05-28 15:53, Pania Walton wrote:

A�n: Marion Satherley

Kia ora

This week I heard that the Mapua Community Associa�on is working on an oral history project, led by Marion
Satherley. As I am currently working on building an oral history collec�on for Tasman District Libraries, I'd love to have
a cup of tea with you and find out more about what you're doing. It's possible that we may be able to host your
project within our collec�on, or in some other way support the work you are doing.

Please get in touch if you're interested in having a chat about our related projects.

Ngā mihi nui,
Pania

Pania Walton

Library Marketing and Events Co-ordinator

DDI +64 3 543 8537   |  pania.walton@tasman.govt.nz

280 Queen Street, Private Bag 3, Richmond 7050, NZ
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